
Friday 28th June 2024

Dates for your Diary

Birthdays
Happy Birthday to…

Supporting everyone to be kind, 
confident and curious.

Barham Church of England Primary School

Congratulations to Puffins class 
who had the highest attendance last 

week. 

Attendance Ted

Tuesday 2nd July Year 2 trip to Dover Castle
Thursday 4th July Year 6 Transition Day, Year 4 
Forest School 
Friday 5 th July FOBS Donations for Summer 
Fair: KS1 = sweets (no chocolate); KS2 = bottles, 
Non-School uniform for all pupils, Year 6 
swimming at Dover, End of Year Reports sent 
home
Monday 8th July to Friday 12th July Sports Week
Tuesday 9th July Sports Day – families welcome 
to watch from 1:15pm
Wednesday 10th July Sports Day reserve in event 
of bad weather
Thursday 11th July Year 6 Trip to Folkestone
Friday 12th July Parent Celebration Assembly 

9:10am, Year 6 swimming at Dover

Writer of the Week
Oliver M (Owls)

Reader of the Week
Olivia M (Puffins)

Scientist of the Week
Robins Class

Mathematician of the Week
Oliver G (Eagles)

Citizen of the Week
Ophelia, Elysia and Sophie joined 

the ‘Restore Nature Now’ march in 
London

This Week’s Awards

Football Team

This week’s news
Football Matches

Maddie (Wrens)
Olivia D (Puffins)
William (Owls)

We are so proud of both of our football teams that 
played in matches this week. The girls team had 
their very first match against Pilgrim’s Way 
and played with amazing determination, with 
both Chloe and Erin scoring goals. Well done 
girls!

10 footballers from Years 4 and 5 were invited 
along to the “Shepherdswell Football Invitational”. 
These children had never represented the school 
before, but did a fantastic job on Wednesday. 
After a nervous start, the team grew stronger and 
more confident - eventually finishing the 
tournament in 3rd place! Huge thanks to the 
parents that were able to help with transport. 

Robins class made their annual visit to Heart’s 
Delight Farm this week where they learnt about 
seed dispersal, went wild flower spotting and 
discovered the rare pyramidal orchid in several 
places at the edge of the wild flower field. Their 
behaviour was incredible and everyone learnt a 
lot!


